
March Newsletter 
It’s hard to believe how quickly February has come and gone!   March is quickly coming and we are 

looking for some warmer weather!  Please make sure you send your child in proper gear for them to 

play and explore in when outside.  All children should have a change of clothes in their lockers here at 

the centre.  Please make sure that the change of clothes and their inside shoes are the only items left in 

your child’s locker.  All staff, children and parents need to remove their shoes if they are not on the 

black mats.  We have small children that crawl on our floors, and it is important to keep them as clean as 

possible.  

Tax Receipts- We have been advised by our accountant to hold off on issuing tax receipts until we get 

the second installment of parent fee reduction grant from the government.  This way your tax receipt is 

based on exact amounts not an estimate.  

Annual General Meeting- March 29 @7:00pm 

-The AGM will be held virtually again this year!  Please mark this date in your schedule, as we need a 

certain percentage of parents to attend in order to meet quorum. 

 -We have four openings on our board, if you are interested in joining the board, please let Tammy know 

or contact the board through their email: wccboard@outlook.com 

- Please make sure that the board’s email is saved as a safe sender in your contacts, so you do not miss 

any communication from them. 

COVID update- effective February 28, 2022: 
Masking: 
-  Children: it is parent’s choice if they want their child to wear a mask at WCC.  Parents, please  let us 
know if you want your child to continue to mask.   
-  Parents/Staff/ Visitors: we are asking that you continue to mask inside the centre for the  month 
of March.   
 
Vaccine Mandate: 
- Parents/ Children/ visitors: We will not be checking for vaccine status 
-Staff:  all staff must be vaccinated against COVID to work at WCC.   
 
Sick Policy 
- Children must stay home until they are 48 hours symptom free (no medication) 
- Please report illnesses to the centre as per the licensee manual 
 
Rapid Testing 
-Staff will continue to self test weekly 

Thank you to all the parents and staff for their flexibility, with this pandemic, we understand it has not 

been easy.  We appreciate the support for the past two years! 

Have a great month 

Tammy 
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